
September 11, 2021 

 

NOTICE TO ALL PILGRIM PLACE STAFF, RESIDENTS, CAREGIVERS VISITORS AND VENDORS: 

 

Pilgrim Place is currently experiencing a COVID-19 outbreak among the Independent Living 

residents as of Friday, September 3rd with the most recent cases being identified on 

Wednesday, September 8th. 

If you have had a close contact (within 6’ for 15 minutes over a 24 hr period) with anyone 

visiting, working or residing at Pilgrim Place you may have had exposure and you should 

monitor yourself for any COVID-19 related symptoms (Runny nose, coughing, general 

weakness, loss of taste or smell, fever or not feeling well) and immediately notify your 

attending physician and get tested for COVID-19 as soon as possible should you become 

symptomatic. 

 


